
February 22, 2024

Hello, elementary parents!

My name is Jordan Warner, and I am the Principal of Madison Junior High School. I
wanted to reach out and introduce myself to your family. Our staff would love to meet
your family on March 6, 2024, during our upcoming Cub Fest event.

Whether you have a kindergartener or a 4th grader, we want to introduce you to the
junior high and be available to answer any questions you may have about your child
and what they can expect when they get to our building.

We have an ever-expanding curriculum available to students in grades 5-8. Innovative electives courses from
STEM to agriculture to our brand new eSports program. We have a number of athletic, extracurricular, and
clubs for students to be involved in as well, such as creative dramatics, band, academic teams, Dungeons &
Dragons, Minecraft, and robotics - too many to list!

We know your child’s education is a priority and we want to be your trusted partner. Our goal is to make sure
you, and your student, are comfortable in making the transition from your incredible elementary school to our
fabulous junior high school. Yes, it is a larger building, however, we have done several things to ease them
into lockers, multiple classrooms, a bit of a busier schedule, and TONS of new adventures. Our 5th-grade
teachers ROCK and are so excited to meet your students and go above and beyond to make sure new friends,
new places, and new faces are all friendly and welcoming!

We would like to invite you to check us out! You can find us on Facebook, click here for our weekly newsletter,
and if you haven’t already, click here to check our district’s new video!

We have so many fun, unique, and challenging things for students and we would love to share them with you.
Be sure to stop by and say hello! Our goal is to attend more and more elementary functions as a staff so that
we can meet your family early and often. We know you have had a great school experience so far and we
want you to be excited about coming to MJHS!

We will see you on March 6th from 5 - 9 p.m. at MCHS for Cub Fest! We have included a map to give you
an idea of where to find things.
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